
     
       

 

Dear Parents, 

 

 Our ANNUAL FIELD DAY, (Grades 1 – 8), will be held on  

Friday, May 11, 2018 from 8:30 ‘til 11:00.  We are looking for parents to 

volunteer their time on that day.  As you know from last year, without you, 

Field Day would not be a success. 

 

 If you have any suggestions or good games for Field Day, please 

return them with the bottom half of this page. 

 

 Please fill out the bottom of this letter and send it back to school 

with your child by  April  27th, 2018 

 

 Thank you!!!! 

 

      Sincerely, 

 

 

      Mary Ann Keenan 
 

 

_____  I can volunteer on Field Day. 

 

_____  Sorry, I cannot volunteer at this time. 

 

 

Signature _______________________________________________ 

 

Child’s Name and Grade ______________________________________ 

 

Phone Number ___________________________________________________ 

 

Suggestions _____________________________________________________________ 

 

 

________________________________________________________________________ 


